
 Year Two Newsletter  

Summer 1 

I need a hero! 

Welcome back! We hope you have all had a wonderful Easter holiday. Once again the children astounded us 

last half term with their ability to soak up knowledge and use their imaginations. We’re sure you’ll agree, they 

really have become space experts! We know that they’ll apply themselves to this half term’s topic with the 
same enthusiasm and lust for learning – we can’t wait!  

Mathematics 

This half term we are learning about time, measure and position and direction as well as continuing with our 

arithmetic using the four operations (+ - × ÷) and place value.   

English  

In English this half term we will be reading lots of stories all about heroes, superheroes and real life heroes. 

The children will be writing descriptions, stories and creating comic strips. 

 

PE 

PE will be on a Monday (indoor) and Friday afternoon (outdoor). Children should come to school dressed in 

their school PE kits on both days- details of the school PE kit can be found on the website. Your support 

with this is hugely appreciated.  

Topic 

We will be learning all about how heroes stay fit and healthy and designing a superhero meal. We will also 

be looking at the work of Roy Lichtenstein a famous artist and recreating our own heroes in the same style 

as him. 

LBH 

LBH homework will continue to be set on a fortnightly basis starting Friday 3rd May 

Thank You 

Thank you for your continued support and for regularly reading with your child. Should you 

have any questions or queries please speak to a member of the Year Two team. 

Dates 

23/5/19 – Class photographs 

 


